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ELYSE VANDERMOLEN 
  

  

I can’t remember a time that dogs were not a large part of 
my life.  I grew up with a variety of dogs.  I attended my 
first Papillon National Specialty in 1992.   
 
My first show prospect from Jessie Johnson (Jeja Papillons) 
was also in ’92.  I have lived with the breed for over 30 
years. It’s a great breed.   
The breed was not as known back then and has since gained 
in popularity.  What better way to give back to the breed 
than to work on the genetics committee?  Hopefully thru 
education, research, sharing of knowledge; we will keep 
our breed a healthy breed.   
 
In addition to PCA I am a member of the Houston Area 
Papillon Club, Houston Kennel Club, Toy Club of Greater 
Houston, and the Anatolian Shepherd Dog Club of America. 
My husband Todd and I work in our business in Webster, 
Texas, Clear Lake Kennels, Inc.   

  
  

  

 

  


